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other via email. This is in addition to the President’s letter. With April Underhill’s help we will 
try to sort this out and communicate with old and new emeriti. It should be emphasized to all 
members that our main means of communication will be email, so members should be 
encouraged to help us keep email addresses current. For the present, since during the summer 
few large mailings are going out, we will send the email first and the hard copy letter as soon as 
we can. A motion was considered, but it was decided simply to put together 2 letters to both new 
and old members after the President does his mailing, since it has been usual practice for the 
President to welcome new emeriti, then the emeriti received our invitation to join and participate.

Scheduling of future meetings, Discussions on the State of the University?
Things change from day to day, so extended discussions seem to change as well. At the time of 
this meeting, it seemed that there will be some continued change in modes of instruction and the 


